

January 24, 2024

President Harriet Nembhard Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Blvd Claremont, CA 91711-5990

Dear Harriet,

Congratulations on being selected as the 6th President of Harvey Mudd College. I wish you much success as you strive to shape the future vision of the college and advance it forward through your leadership.

Regrettably, I am unable to attend your investiture ceremony, but I wish you the best as you commemorate this very special occasion.

Sincerely,

Kevin F. Hallock

96401

President